
 

 

 

             

       Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Tuesday, May 30 
 

Attention 7th Graders:  Your 8th grade trip to Washington DC is scheduled for October 5-6, 2017.  Final 

payments for the trip are due on June 1. 

 

The Middle School yearbooks will be ready for distribution on Monday, June 5th.  Any student who 
has not purchased a yearbook yet, pre-sales will be held from May 15-May 31.  Yearbooks are $40 
CASH only.  Checks will not be accepted for the purchase of a yearbook.  Sales will be held during 
homeroom only.  If you would like to pre-purchase a yearbook between May 15 and May 31, please 
report to E-8 during homeroom on one of those days.  Remember, books are $40 CASH only.   
 

May is ALS awareness month and the Storm team will be selling tickets in the cafeteria for a Raffle 

for a summer basket.  All proceeds go to the Gleason, ALS foundation. The summer basket has beach 

towels, water balloons, a light up beach ball, sun block, water bottle, blow up surfboard and a $25 

movie gift card to regal.  All worth about $65.00.  Purchase your tickets in the cafeteria from Monday 

May 22- May 31st.  The winner will be drawn on June 1st.  

 
All 8th grade S.T.Y.L.E. students attending the trip on May 30th should wear their S.T.Y.L.E. 

shirts and report to the greeter’s desk at the beginning of 4th period on that day.  

 

A reminder to all S.T.Y.L.E. members. We are having an end of the year ice-cream party on  

May 31st on the front lawn after the busses leave. Any questions please see Mrs. Bleam 

 

Attention all boys interested in playing Southern Basketball next season: there will be  

an informational meeting with the coaches in the gym after school on Tuesday,  

May 30.  Information about summer camps & local basketball opportunities will be given 

out.  Don’t miss it! 
 

Attention Technology Club members; Tuesday will be the last chance to launch rockets. Also the end of 

the year party will take place on Thursday June first. We will be handing out awards for First, Second and 

Third place to members with the most overall points. 
 

Reminder:  Cell phones are NOT allowed during literacy class. 
 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or heard during the school 

day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 

 


